
From:                                 Greece Athens
Sent:                                  Mon, 11 Jan 2021 13:39:58 +0200
To:                                      A11 Directorate
Cc:                                      protocol@minedu.gov.gr;Sujan Debnath
Subject:                             Note Verbale: announcement of the opening of admission process for foreign 
students in Government & Private Medical and Dental Colleges
Attachments:                   Note Verbale11Jan2021-1.pdf, Announcement-Admission.pdf

Dear Sir,

Kindly find the attached Note Verbale.

With best regards, 

-- 

Embassy of the People's Republic of Bangladesh
119 Marathonodromon St.,
15452 Palaio Psychiko, 
Athens, Greece 
Phone:+30-210 6720250, +30-210 6752580
Fax:+30-210 6754513
Email:mission.athens@mofa.gov.bd
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